DAPS becomes DLA
Document Services


PRESS RELEASE
The former Document Automation and Production Service, known as DAPS, is now DLA Document Services.  The organization has been an activity of the Defense Logistics Agency – America’s combat logistics support agency – since 1996. DLA has an increasingly pivotal role in the success of America’s armed forces.  The agency initiated a campaign called “We Are DLA” to increase awareness of its comprehensive mission, products and services, and to provide a clearer and more definitive identity.
The name change for the former DAPS unifies and builds a more cohesive DLA enterprise and allows the now DLA Document Services to achieve its full potential as part of the agency’s team serving America’s warfighters.  DLA Document Services continues its more than 60-year legacy as the document solutions provider to the Department of Defense with even more emphasis on its role to transition the department to the use of online documents.  The organization offers a full portfolio of services including printing, duplicating, conversion, retrieval, output, and distribution of documents and the procurement of these  services from commercial sources. Its Equipment Management Solutions program will continue to offer customers the supply and management of copiers and multifunction devices that scan, copy, fax and
print.  DLA Document Service Office Group, Marine Corps Base Camp Lejeune is located at Building 80, Post Lane aboard the base, and can be reached at 451-7644. Call 757-878-3389 ext. 231 if you would like to set up a meeting to learn more about services offered.
